Generally it is not our policy to give a baby a bottle feed brought in by parents/carers, but in the
rare occasion feeds are prepared at home we will store them in the fridge. Any bottle feed not
taken whilst your child is in the nursery will be discarded.

Mums are welcome to bring breast milk in for their child. This will be labelled and stored in the
fridge. We welcome nursing mothers and will make available a private area whenever needed to
offer space and privacy.



